THE COLLEGE OF THE BAHAMAS



SCHOOL/DEPARTMENT Your Reference: Our Reference:

April 8, 2016

Mrs. Antoinette Pinder Librarian Harry C. Moore Library and Information Centre The College of The Bahamas Nassau, Bahamas

Dear Mrs. Pinder,

On behalf of the students, administration, faculty and staff we wish to express our sincere gratitude to you for the excellent presentation which you gave during Business Week 2016 on the topic "How to avoid Plagiarism in Academia: A Librarian Perspective". It was a presentation that would be recollected by students for years to come due to its in formativeness and the degree of interaction between yourself and the audience. It was indeed a well delivered and prepared presentation on the topic.

Business Week 2016 which was held under the theme "Building a stronger economy through Entrepreneurship, Creativity and Innovation was indeed a success. However, it would not have been a success without your active involvement and participation and for that we are all grateful.

Once again, many thanks for presenting at Business Week 2016.

Best wishes for a successful semester.

Sincerely,

Remelda J. Moxey, MBA, CPA. Interim Dean, School of Business

enelh The